STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

R POST OFFICE BOX 2088
JER GZJV‘:F?N?)RDACA January 92, 1979 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
NICK FRANKLIN (505) B27-2434
SECRETARY

Mr. Albert R. Greer
221 Petroleum Center Building
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: Thompson Well No. 1
N-10-30N-11W
Order No. R-5751

Dear Mr. Greer:

I have receiyed a letter from Mr. W. P. Carr
stating that he is unopposed to a small time extension
for the plugging of the above-referenced well. The
month of February will be satisfactory to the Division
and you are hereby granted an extension on the plugging
deadline until March 1, 1279. I am sending a copy of
this letter to your bonding company to inform them of
the extension.

Very truly yours,

LYNN TESCHENDORF
General Counsel

LT/dr

cc: R. A. Miller
.~ Al Kendrick
Jason Kellahin



